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6th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Haileybury Masterclass  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am thrilled to share some exciting news with you regarding your child's educational journey. As part of our 
partnership with Haileybury your child has been selected to participate in Latin sessions at Haileybury Turnford 
this year, and I wanted to provide you with all the details. 
 
The Latin sessions begin on Thursday 19th September 2024 and will continue every Week 1 during Haileybury 
term time. The Haileybury teachers will be coming to Haileybury Turnford and teaching your child from 2pm 
until 3.30pm.  
 
Where the school term times do not align further details will be shared on Class Charts and your child will attend 
their previously timetabled lesson.   
 
The Year 7 course is designed to provide an introduction to Latin, utilising the materials "Lingua Latina Per Se 
Illustrata" and "Ego Polyphemus." We have set an ambitious goal for this course – for students to be prepared 
to sit the GCSE exam at the end of Year 9. This represents an accelerated pace of learning, and we believe that 
your child's dedication and enthusiasm will serve them well on this exciting educational journey. 
 
We are confident that your child's participation in these Latin sessions will not only enhance their academic 
skills but also provide them with a unique and enriching educational experience.  
 
I believe that the Latin sessions this year will be an enriching experience for your child, and I am confident that 
they will benefit greatly from this advanced curriculum. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
Latin sessions or the course content, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me at 
williamss@haileyburyturnford.com  
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

 
Mr S Williams 
Assistant Principal 
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